
Groote Schuur Primary School       021-6857295       office@gsps.co.za      www.grooteschuurprimary.co.za 

9 April 2024 

Dear Parents 
Our Foundation Phase pupils were treated to a fun day at the end  of last term.  They thoroughly enjoyed 
the activities and water features provided for them.  This term they were also presented with snippets of 
books by Hooked on Books, in order to get them interested in reading.  Some pupils also participated in 
the skits. 
The senior hockey team participated in a tournament hosted by Pinehurst Primary last Friday and had lots 
of fun.  Our Gr 4 pupils visited the Planetarium and Museum last Thursday and were excited to experience 
the various exhibitions on display.  A reminder of the camp-out taking place at school on Friday 19 April, 
and the Comedy Evening on 3 & 4 May.  Please support these fundraising events as it promises to be lots of 
fun.  Our Annual World Book Dress-up day takes place on Tuesday 23 April and Storieskip will also bring 
their theatre to school. 
Until next time!  
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https://finance8812.wixsite.com/gspsproduction/event-details-registration/gsps-comedy-night-2024-2024-05-03-19-00  

COMEDY NIGHT TICKET LINK BELOW:  
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